
Good afternoon New Haven Residents: 
 
Please see below  

Water shut off  

• Monday, March 10 water to the community will be shut off from 11 AM 
until 4 pm while they repair building shut off valves on 11th Cir.  

• Tuesday March 11.  The water line that is leaking out of the ground on 
Highland Avenue north of New Haven Rd will be fixed on Tuesday 11 
Mar.  The water will be shut off during the day from around 8 AM till 
about 4 PM at the latest.  A good way to deal with the water being off is 
to fill up your bathtub with water before hand then use a bucket to dip 
water out of the bathtub to use around your place; clean dishes, flush 
the toilet with etc.. 

• Water was shut off by the water company on Wednesday March 5  late 
morning and back on early afternoon. We were not aware they were 
going to shut the water off or we would’ve notified the community as we 
have in the past.   

• Work orders.  The email work format is working well. If you see anything 
that needs attention, please use that method to notify Ameritech . 

Thank You 

 


